National Child Welfare Resource Center for Organizational Improvement (NRCOI)

Responses to Arizona’s Request for Training for Managers
(As of May 20, 2008)
Request:

Holli Sanger, Training Administrator for the AZ Division of Children, Youth and Families is looking for training for child welfare managers.

Here is her request... we really need to do some training at the above-supervisor level -- Assistant program managers, program managers, even on-boarding upper management folks who may not know all the initiatives, history, etc.  Do you know how I might find out what, if anything, other states have on training for:
1.    Upper Management

2.    Those who manage the line supervisors (in our state those are assistant program managers)

Responses:
1. I can only think of the NAPCWA group as I think that's where a lot of the child welfare directors get new information - but it's not really training.  Here is their URL address: www.napcwa.org 

Suggested by: Melody Roe

Associate Director

National Child Welfare Resource Center for Organizational Improvement

303-424-4954 (w)

303-456-5079 (f)

 2. The Central CA Training Academy  at Fresno  appears to have a ‘manager core’ and is exploring if and how they can share it with us. 

3. The Recruitment and Retention grant that the Iowa Department of Human Services has with the U of Iowa School of Social Work focused on the supervisory level - not the above supervisor level that Holli references.  Iowa DHS has a very flat organization and there are few levels above the supervisor and there is very limited training for them. 

If Holli is interested in the supervisory training curriculum - Lisa D'Aunno is the contact.  Here is her info:

Lisa D'Aunno

Director of Training

University of Iowa

(319) 335-4932

Lisa-daunno@uiowa.edu 

Suggested by: Margie Poorman

Iowa DHS

4.  We recently piloted an administrative level program at our Department

of Human Services using a curriculum titled, "The Four Roles of

Leadership".  It was very well received. The curriculum is a Franklin Covey product that needs to be purchased from the Ken Blanchard Co.  In addition, they require facilitator certification to deliver the curriculum.  We were fortunate

to find a certified facilitator.  It is worth looking into because it is

a positive, practical leadership model. Here is the link to the

Blanchard web site:

http://www.blanchardlearning.com/ 

Suggested by: Lori M. Herz, MA

Training Specialist

RI Child Welfare Institute

401-456-4621

lori.herz@dcyf.ri.gov 

lherz@ric.edu 
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